State Project No. 0301-0047
April 23, 2020

NOTICE TO INTERESTED PARTIES

Section 2.4 of the “Request for Statements of Qualifications” (RFQ) for State Project No. 0301-
0047, Stamford Parking Garage, states:

“A voluntary briefing of interested parties is planned as part of the RFQ process. It is currently
being evaluated how this information will be presented on or around Thursday April 30, 2020. It
is anticipated that further information will be posted through the State Contracting Portal by
April 23, 2020. Each Proposer should have a member review this information. ”

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 situation, the briefing will be presented as a video PowerPoint
presentation. A link to the presentation will be uploaded to the State of Connecticut Contracting
Portal / Transportation, Department of / State Contracting Portal Solicitation Details / Project
0301-0047 on Thursday, April 30, 2020 by 3:30 PM, EST. If any questions arise related to this
presentation, they should be submitted as a Request for Information (RFI) as outlined in Section
2.5 of the Project 0301-0047 RFQ.
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